
 

 

Page 1 of 1 

REPORT TO BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
Scott Johnson, Director of Education 

 
 
                Enclosure 9 
 
Date:    August 30, 2022 

Prepared by:  Scott Johnson, Director of Education 

Subject:  Principal and Vice Principal Appointments for September 2022 

 
Background 
 
I am pleased to announce the appointment of Tiffany Clarke to the position of Vice Principal, Ursuline 
College Chatham Catholic Secondary School.  Tiffany comes to us from École secondaire catholique Saint-
Trinité, a French Catholic secondary school in Oakville, where she has served for the past six years as 
Vice Principal.  Tiffany is a Chatham native and is looking forward to returning to her roots in Chatham-
Kent with her husband and two young children.  She recently completed the Vice Principal selection 
process and will begin her assignment at UCC effective August 31, 2022.  Please join me in welcoming 
Tiffany, both back home to Chatham-Kent and to her new role at UCC. 
 
As you know, Ed Freeburn had committed to step out of retirement and offer his much-needed services 
as VP at UCC for Term 1.  Ed will now return to his previous role of assisting the Board as an occasional 
principal, where his great leadership gifts have been put to extensive use since his retirement. 
 
I am also pleased to announce that Kelly Tremblay has successfully completed the VP selection process 
and has been appointed to the Vice Principal Leadership Pool.  Kelly began her teaching career in June 
2004 in Scotland and has been with St. Clair Catholic since January 2011.  She is currently a Grade 1 
teacher at Sacred Heart Catholic School Sarnia.  She joins Tina Jarvis, who was appointed to the pool in 
Spring 2022.   
 
As we look forward to the beginning of the 2022-2023 school year, I am announcing a couple of additional 
principal and vice principal appointments: 
 

• Marc Tremblay – Principal, Holy Rosary Catholic School; 

• Ryan Hare – Vice Principal, St. Matthew Catholic School and Holy Trinity Catholic School. 
 
I know our entire staff joins me in wishing Marc and Ryan much continued success in their new roles. 
 
These additional appointments were announced to the system on August 22, 2022; however, they are 
included in this report as part of the permanent record of Principal and Vice Principal appointments at 
St. Clair Catholic. 
 
Recommendations 
 
That the St. Clair Catholic District School Board receive the report: Principal and Vice Principal 
Appointments for September 2022, for information. 


